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The membership committee has been in the background and due to more interest
and exposure of VEHS, we have seen growth in our membership.

Membership is the main financial resource for VEHS so is important for us to keep
and build more members.
Remember Our Mission.

To protect and advance the social, economic & cultural vitality of our working
harbours through advocacy, stewardship & community engagement.

As of March 29th, 2016, we have:

39 total members, up from 21 a year prior.

29 of these being businesses community members and 9 being individual members.
Membership fees, unchanged at:

-Corporate $200

-Community $100

-Individuals voting $100

-Individual non-voting $25

The VEHS Brochure and the VEHS web site have contributed to giving us exposure
and clarify our mission and goals, allowing more reason for businesses and

individuals to be involved.

Hannah'’s very good communication has also informed members of things going on
and important issues we are involved with.

Invoices have already been sent out to members as renewal is May 31st,
Anyone interested to join the membership committee, please inform us.
Membership committee will be meeting in the fall.

Membership Chair

Brian Henry
bigkahuna@oceanriver.com



